
Hello, 
 
I am a pilot and fly out of the Aurora State Airport. I am absolutely in support of HB 4092 to increase 
safety and operational capability at the airport. A 1,000ft runway extension would improve safety for all 
aircraft by providing an increased landing distance in the event of an engine-failure over the valley. 
Additionally, as the pilot of a jet, it would absolutely support increased accelerate-stop and accelerate-
go distance capability for increased safety and range of larger aircraft which would prevent aircraft from 
having to go to other airports to pickup passengers and fuel before embarking on a long-range journey. 
This not only improves safety at the airport, but also spurs businesses through increased traffic and fuel 
sales. 
 
Respectfully, 
Trevor Conroy 
 


